
Martin, Carrie 

From: Gord Walter [mailto:sherwoodamberglen@gmail.com] 

Sent: Friday, June 05, 2015 12:43 PM 

To: Kelly, Denis 

Subject: June 11th Committee of the Whole 

Mr. Kelly, 

Deputy Mayor Heath suggested I contact you to ask to be allowed to make a deputation at the above 
meeting. 

I have not yet seen the agenda but I understand that staff will be doing a report on traffic infiltration 
and will be addressing our community's request for a No Left Turn 7-9 M-F at Berczy Gate and Ninth 
Line. 

Thanks, 

Gord Walter 

--  
Gord Walter, 
President 
Sherwood Amber-Glen Ratepayers Association 
sherwoodamberglen@gmail.com 
Working for you & our community 

mailto:sherwoodamberglen@gmail.com
mailto:sherwoodamberglen@gmail.com

	From:  Gord Walter [mailto:sherwoodamberglen@gmail.com]
	Sent:  Friday, June 05, 2015 12:43 PM
	To:  Kelly, Denis
	Subject:  June 11th Committee of the Whole

